
Open  government  advocates
fend  off  attacks  at  Nev.
Legislature
By Sean Whaley, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — Four bills that critics said would hamper public
access  to  government  information  either  failed  or  were
substantially weakened Friday on a Nevada legislative deadline
for committee action on measures.

Three measures, one seeking fees for more complicated records
searches and two others proposing to close off prison and
retirement system records, failed outright.

“Legislators have done a good job of listening to our concerns
about  vague  language  and  sweeping  changes  in  bills  about
Nevada’s open-government statutes, although there are still
attempts to chip away at the information available to the
public,” said Barry Smith, executive director of the Nevada
Press Association. “The supporters of these bills often argue
they’re trying to cut costs. But in the long run, it’s public
scrutiny that saves money.”
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